
FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
We exist to glorify God through seeking the lost, building up believers,  

and equipping workers to serve God. 

 
"Behold, now is the favorable time; behold, now is the day of salvation."  

(2 Corinthians 6:2) 
 

SUNDAY, APRIL 14, 2024  

WELCOME 

Announcements (screen) 

 

CALL TO WORSHIP 
FBC Statement of Faith Section B. The Trinity, "We believe that there is one living and true God, eternally existing and 

disclosing Himself to man in three persons: God the Father, God the Son, and God the Holy Spirit. All three persons of 

this Trinity possess the same essence and attributes, yet each executes distinct but harmonious functions." 

 

WORSHIP THROUGH PRAISE 

Invocation  

#329 “There is Power in the Blood” (vs. 1, 3, 4) 

#330 “Are You Washed in the Blood?”  

 

WORSHIP THROUGH GIVING 

Special Music- Miriam Sternke 

Children’s Time 

Dismissal for Children’s Church (Age 3-1st Grade) 

Pastoral Prayer 

Offering- (Doxology) 

  

WORSHIP THROUGH THE WORD 

Scripture: John 8:21-30 

Message: Ticking Away (Pastor Jesse Sternke) 

 

WORSHIP THROUGH COMMITMENT 

#566 “I Am Resolved” 

 

 

 

 

 
First Baptist Church ~ 4102 190th Street ~ George, Iowa 51237 

712-475-3440 ~ fbcgeorge.org 

Pastor, Jesse Sternke ~ 507-370-3368 ~ pastor@fbcgeorge.org  

Secretary, Crystal deBoer ~ 712-298-2124 ~ secretaryfbc@frontier.com 

mailto:secretaryfbc@frontier.com


OPPORTUNITIES THIS WEEK 
 SUNDAY –  9:00 am- Sunday School 

    10:00 am- Morning Worship Service/Baby Dedication 

    6:30 pm- Discipleship U 

 WEDNESDAY- 6:30 pm- Youth 

    7:00 pm- Visitation 

 NEXT SUNDAY- MISSION SUNDAY 

9:00 am- Sunday School 

    10:00 am- Morning Worship Service      

    6:30 pm- Discipleship U 

************************************************************************************ 
4-7-24     Sunday School Morning Worship        Evening Worship         

WE CAME                    51             101    27 

WE GAVE        $81.00      $3,737.00          $106.00 

       

Morning Organist/Pianist: Ronda Arends & Lila Walters 

Greeters: Henry & Joan Boneschans 

Greeters Next Sunday: Doug & Donna DeBoer 

Nursery: Katie DeBoer 

************************************************************************************ 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

************************************************************************************ 
VBS will be Saturday, June 1. If you would be willing to help that day, please sign up in the foyer.  

************************************************************************************ 
Vacation Bible School will be from 9-2:30 on Saturday, June 1. Forms were handed out in Awana and are 

due back April 3. VBS is for ages 4-going into 6th grade. Anyone who is older may volunteer to help! 

There will be a volunteer meeting after church on May 5th. VBS is looking for donations, especially for 

lunch. If you are interested in helping in any way, whether by donating money or specific items, please 

check the list in the church foyer. If you have any questions, you can contact Rachel Kramer. 

************************************************************************************ 
We would like to continue to keep our church directory updated with family pictures and family 

information. If your contact or family information has changed, please contact Crystal for help in 

getting it updated. Let us know if you need help accessing the directory online.  

************************************************************************************ 
Pastor Jesse & Katie will host lunch bunch on April 14, 21, and 28. They’ll provide the main course and a 

side. Just bring a side and yourself and enjoy some fellowship! 

************************************************************************************ 

If you are currently a nursery worker, we will plan on you working again on the new schedule starting in 

August unless you let Crystal know.  If you would like to be added to the schedule, let us know.   

************************************************************************************ 

Newsletter items for May are due April 21.  

************************************************************************************ 

We are scheduled to help with the Bread of Life at the Immanuel Lutheran Church in George on May 22. 

Please be there by 4:30 pm. There is a sign-up in the Foyer. This service will take place of our usual 

service in Rock Rapids as they have closed that Bread of Life site.  


